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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � SEPTEMBER 3, 2002 

AWARD OF TENDER T02-129 
TRAFFIC CALMING � VARIOUS LOCATIONS (2002) 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works, in consultation with the Director of 
Purchasing, recommends: 
 
1. That Tender T02-129 for Traffic Calming � Various Locations (2002) in the amount of 

$237,775.40 be awarded to Crownwood Construction Inc.; 
 
2. That a contingency allowance in the amount of $25,000 be approved within which the 

Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works is authorized to approve amendments to 
the contract; and 

 
3. That the Mayor and Clerk be authorized to sign the necessary documents. 
 
Purpose 
 
To obtain Council approval to award Contract T02-129. 
 
Background - Analysis and Options 
 
Contract T02-129 is for the construction of traffic calming measures in the following areas (refer 
to Attachment No. 1): 
 
1. Weston Downs North Neighbourhood; 
2. Belview Avenue speed hump; 
3. South Vaughanwood Neighbourhood; 
4. Maple Landings Neighbourhood; 
5. Rosedale Heights Neighbourhood; and 
6. Alberta Drive speed hump. 
 
The work will be funded under Year 2001 Capital Budget Project 1203-2, which currently has 
approximately $1,500,000 remaining for the implementation of traffic calming projects. 
 
The following bids were received: 
 
1. Crownwood Construction Inc.   $237,775.40 
2. Vaughan Paving Ltd.    $341,109.58 
3. K.J. Beamish Construction Co. Ltd.  $367,812.50 
4. Road Savers 2000 Ltd.    $383,274.00 
 
Crownwood Construction Inc. has the lowest bid, and has performed similar work for the City in 
the past and is considered capable of carrying out this contract. 
 
Conclusion 
 
It is recommended that Tender T02-129 in the amount of $237,775.40 be awarded to Crownwood 
Construction Inc., that a contingency allowance in the amount of $25,000 be approved; and that 
the Mayor and Clerk be authorized to sign the necessary documents. 
 
Attachments 
 



 

O:\Directory Structure\2002\Draft\holdcw\CW0903\Item 35 - TCBid Tender T02-129-Web.doc 

1. Location Map 

Report prepared by 

Philip Weber, Transportation Engineer, ext. 8264 
Brendan Holly, Senior Manager Development/Transportation Engineering, ext. 8250 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works 
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